
 
Dear ROCORI Supporters, 

With the beginning of another school year, we have officially launched our annual ROCORI 
Spartans Booster Club membership drive for 2020-21 and I wish to thank you for your past 
support of ROCORI Athletics.  This has been an unprecedented fall with numerous changes 
and adjustments to all activities and our students and programs need our continued support. 

Within the past couple of months, the ROCORI Booster Club announced our project for a multi-
purpose turf field located on ROCORI’s Secondary School campus. The project, which is fully 
funded through private gifts, is currently underway with a target completion date in early 
November. It will be ready for use early next spring as the new home for boys and girls soccer, 
9-12 football, boys and girls lacrosse, and it will serve as needed as a practice facility for 
softball, baseball, track and field, dance team and band. The field will also be an outdoor 
classroom for physical education for elementary, middle school and high school students for 
decades to come. 

A project of this size would not be possible without the outstanding support from our community. 
Each year ROCORI families, along with our business and corporate partners, come together to 
help provide significant resources that allow our student athletes to compete at a high level 
through conference, section and state competition. This past year, the ROCORI Spartans 
Booster Club provided over $80,000 to help our coaches and student athletes succeed. In 
addition to larger projects, this important direct support will continue. Our primary mission is to 
fund extraordinary expenses and projects that are central to sustaining our proud athletic 
tradition. The new multi-purpose turf field reflects this mission.  

Please consider renewing your membership at one of our three membership levels: Red, Black 
or White.  In November/December we will update the large gymnasium banner with the names 
of all members for the 2020-21 year. You may send your membership by mail using the enclose 
form or join online at rocoriboosterclub.com.  Thanks for your consideration and generosity.  Go 
Spartans! 

Warm Regards, 

John Young         

Rocori Spartans Booster Club 

 www.rocoriboosterclub.com 

Booster Club Membership Form 

 

https://www.rocori.k12.mn.us/fs/resource-manager/view/6b7d1633-9b73-4cdd-9788-1cbdaf168851

